Choosing PLN participants

In answer to your question about choosing PLN patrticipants... each school decides how the
teachers will be selected to participate in the PLN regional courses. Hopefully, the selection
committee will continue to offer ample opportunities for all teachers to participate in the courses.

In addition to the courses, the coaches provide onsite support to all teachers. The Foundations
mentors visit each district 4 times a month to help the coaches plan various professional
learning opportunities for all teachers. If you have more questions, please contact Gina
Calzaferri @ gina2@gse.upenn.edu for more information about the PLN courses. | hope my
answers were helpful. Ellen Eisenberg, Project Director Top of Page
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